
From: C N-P  

Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2024, 3:19 PM 

To: Planning; C N-P  

Subject: Tree at 74 Fitzjohn's Avenue NW3 5LS 

 

Dear all,   

 

We have received a letter informing us that an application had been made to 

cut down some branches of our tree.  

 

I followed the link and found out that the application was made by our 

neighbour at 72.  

 

https://camdocs.camden.gov.uk/CMWebDrawer/PlanRec?q=recContainer:%22

2024/4046/T%22 

 

 

We have no objections provided the works are carried out by professional tree 

surgeons. Overcutting branches of that type of tree kills the branch (I believe 

cutting more than a third) and should really be undertaken by professionals.  

 

Best wishes,  

 

Candice Nataf-Pesonen  

 


